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August 11, 2014
 
Comments on:
 

Notice of Proposed Rulemaking
Title 17
California Code of Regulations
Raw Gulf Oysters
DPH-06-006
Notice Published June 27, 2014

 
The Interstate Shellfish Sanitation Conference (ISSC) has reviewed the Notice of Proposed
 Rulemaking referenced above which was issued on June 27, 2014. The ISSC applauds and
 appreciates the efforts of the California Department of Public Health to amend the regulation
 to achieve consistency with the National Shellfish Sanitation Program (NSSP) guidelines for
 post-harvest processing (PHP) validation. The ISSC supports the findings, conclusions, and
 recommended PHP validation changes which will eliminate an unnecessary cost to companies
 that are presently shipping post-harvest processed shellfish to the State of California.
 
If the ISSC can be of any assistance to the California Department of Public Health in your rule
 making process, please advise me.
 
Ken B. Moore, Executive Director
Interstate Shellfish Sanitation Conference
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Ken B. Moore, Executive Director
Interstate Shellfish Sanitation Conference
209-2 Dawson Road
Columbia, SC 29223-1740
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